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AGENDA: 3/20/01

March 14, 2001

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

RE: AT-LARGE REAPPOINTMENTS TO THE SANTA CRUZ-MONTEREY
COUNTY MANAGED MEDICAL CARE COMMISSION

Dear Members of the Board:

I recommend the reappointment of the following individuals to the
Santa Cruz-Monterey County Managed Medical Care Commission, as
at-large representatives in the categories indicated, in
accordance with County Code Section 7.59.030, for terms to expire
April 1, 2005:

Catesorv Appointee

Provider - Physician in Private
Practice

Dr. Christine Griger

Representative of the population of Michael Molesky
beneficiaries to be served by the
Commission, must be past or present
Medical beneficiary

Representative of the population of Alvin Karp
beneficiaries to be served by the
Commission

Sincerely, \

MARDI WORMHOUDT, Supervisor
Third District

MW:ted

cc: Appointees; Managed Medical Care Commission
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I would like to be considered for reappointment to a new four
year term on the Santa Cruz-Monterey County Managed Medical Care
Commission.
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I would like to be considered for reappointment to a new four
year term on the Santa Cruz-Monterey County Managed Medical Care
Commission.

.

Date: Signed:



March 7,200l

Tony Campos, Chairman
Board of Supervisors
Santa Crux, California

Dear Supervisor Campos,

Thank you for your letter, copy attached, about my reappointment application for the
Santa Cruz-Monterey County Managed Medical Care Commission.

I have signed the form you sent me and I would like very much to be considered for
reappointment to a four year term.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Alvin Karp /

4600 Hilltop Road,
Soquel, CA 95073
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I would like to be considered for reappointment to a new four
year term on the Santa Cruz-Monterey County Managed Medical Care
Commission.

Date


